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Do your children enjoy receiving Christmas
gifts? How would you like to make some
Brazilian kids also feel “JoLLY” this
Christmas? Better yet, what if that temporary
happiness came with the opportunity to
receive God’s permanent gift of salvation?
Project ABBA sponsors a CHRISTMAS GIFT
PROJECT - a BIG Christmas Celebration - every year, where the Gospel is shared

through music, a Bible story, theater and puppets, and where each child receives
a delicious snack, an outfit and a toy. For many, this will be the only Christmas

they celebrate and gifts they receive.

FOR A GIFT OF ONLY $8 PER CHILD, you could be a part of this exciting outreach!
Simply choose the number of kids you would like to sponsor, and we’ll do all the
shopping, wrapping, and planning of the party! Pictures and video of the little jolly
faces will follow.

To donate, visit THINGS TO COME MISSION online (tcmusa.org - click the
“‘donate” link in the menu on the right hand side, and type Project ABBA in the
“‘purpose” box next to your donation amount), or mail your check to:

Project ABBA

Things to Come Mission
PO Box 127

Beech Grove, IN 46107

“IT IS MORE BLESSED TO GIVE THAN TO RECEIVE.” Acts 20:35b



